TOWN OF RAYMOND
TASSELTOP BOARD OF DIRECTORS
APRIL 17, 2005

Bob Metz Peter Kepsig
Steve Crockett Don Willard
Phyllis Burnham Nathan White

The meeting was held at Raymond Town Office and began with a
review and discussion of the November 9, 2004 minutes.

New Business:

2.

The board approved Denis Morse to the Tasseltop Board of Directors.

Park entrance fees for the 2005 season were raised to be more in line
with a nearby State Park, as follows:

12 and under $1.00

over age 12 $3.50

age 65 and over $1.00

car,season pass $60.00

second car pass $10.00

Cottage rental rates for the 2005 season were approved as follows:
in season $800.00 per week
off season $700.00 per week

(before July 1 & after Labor Day)
(Rentals that were confirmed before the rate increase will remain at
$700.00 per week for this year.)

Peter Klepsig filed the application for the State licensing of the
snack shack.

Nathan White confirmed that the maintanence requests from the
November 9, 2005 are scheduled to be completed this May.

Employee salaries for the 2005 season were approved to be raised
25 cents per hour for returning staff.

A request to be heard from Judy Stephenson was approved. As an
abutter to the Tasseltop property, she expressed concerns about
snowmobiles and atv's using Tasseltop and the damage resulting
to the Park and to her property. She presented a copy of her letter
to the Town outlining concerns and damages to her property and
to the town's plantings along Rt 302,



Phyllis Burnham also added concerns that the snowmobiles were
using her property to gain access to the park. Don Willard suggested
a meeting be arranged between the Park Board, town officials, and
abutters to address this problem. Peter Kepsig will co-ordinate and
schedule the meeting.

8. Peter will order the grills, picnic tables and new swim line requested
at the last meeting.

The next meeting will be held May 10, 2005 at 7 P.M. at Town Hall.
Respectfully submitted,

Phyllis Burnham



